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PURPOSE 

 The Town received a USDOT Safe Streets for All grant to develop a transportation Safety Action Plan.  

The Town worked with Kimley-Horn & Associates to develop transportation safety recommendations 

over the past year. The recommendations focus on achieving a safe transportation system through speed 

limit reductions, roundabout design and feasibility analysis, safety policy strategies and through 

identifying priority project corridors based on fatal and severe crash concentrations. 

 The Joint Public Hearing marks the end of the public comment period on the draft Safe Streets for All 

Safety Action Plan (SAP) that began on October 25th.  An open house was held in the Town Hall 

Lobby before tonight’s Joint Public Hearing as well.  Staff and Kimley-Horn & Associates will provide 

an update on the draft SAP including the year long development process, the SAP contents and 

feedback received on the draft SAP.   

 

STRATEGIC PLAN PRIORITY AREA(S) 

 Safe 

 Connected & Inclusive 

 

GENERAL STATUTE REFERENCE(S), if applicable 

 NCGS 160D-501 “Plans” 

 NCGS 160D-605 “Governing Board Statement” 

 

TYPE OF PUBLIC HEARING, if applicable 

 Legislative 

 

FUNDING SOURCE(S), if applicable 

 NA 

 

ATTACHMENT(S) 

 Staff Report 

 Draft Safety Action Plan 

 Draft Safety Action Plan Appendices 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 After receiving public comment, close the public hearing and refer to the December 9, 2024 Land Use 

Review Board Meeting for an advisory statement and recommendation.   
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